
 

3rd June 2024. 
 
National Stock Exchange of India Limited, 
“Exchange Plaza”, 
Bandra-Kurla Complex, Bandra (East), 
Mumbai-400051. 

BSE Limited, 
P.J. Towers, 
Dalal Street, 
Mumbai-400001. 

 
Dear Sirs, 
 
Sub.: Investors’ Meet. 
 
Ref.: Regulation 30 of the Securities and Exchange Board of India (Listing Obligations and 

Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015. 
 
In continuation to our letter dated 5th April 2024 in the subject matter, please note that the presentation 
as being presented during the Investors’ Meet being held today, Monday, 3rd June 2024, is uploaded 
on the website of the Company (www.suzlon.com) and can be accessed at the following weblink: 
 
https://www.suzlon.com/in-en/investor-relations/investor-meet-2024  
 
This is for your information as also for the information of your members and the public at large. 
 
Thanking you, 
 
Yours faithfully, 
For Suzlon Energy Limited 
 
 
Geetanjali S.Vaidya, 
Company Secretary. 
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